AAA81 — Workshop on General Algebra

Guidelines for the Conference Proceedings

As in previous AAA conferences, proceedings of AAA81 will be published
in the series Contributions to General Algebra, volume 20. Every speaker at
the conference is invited to submit a full paper containing original research
contributions not published elsewhere. Papers based on invited plenary
talks may also contain material of survey character.

All submitted manuscripts will be refereed by an international board.
Since there is a limit on the size of the volume, contributed papers should
not exceed 15 pages. Only electronically submitted manuscripts in KTEX2e
using the AMS document class amsart will be considered. In the prepa-
ration of your manuscript please use the aaa81 package (aaa81.sty) and
follow the example file (aaa8lex.tex) which can be downloaded from

http://dmg.tuwien.ac.at/aaa81/

Main rules for papers:
— Do not use margin notes.
— Do not change header or footer.
— Do not change any dimensional parameters such as \textwidth, ...
— Do not use any font package to change the main font face of the text.
— Use logical formatting as \begin{theorem}...\end{theorem} and
not physical formatting as \par\noindent{\bf Theorem:}...

— All non-standard packages — if any — must be included in your sub-
mission. Please avoid them!

— All pictures — if any — must be included in your submission. We sug-
gest to use one of the following standard packages for the diagrams:
epsfig, graphicx, pictex.

Papers not meeting the guidelines will not be published. Please submit
your paper as .tex and (.ps or .pdf file) by e-mail to

g.eigenthaler@tuwien.ac.at

with the subject: [aaa8lpaper] Name where Name is the author responsible
for correspondence. The deadline for the submission of manuscripts is
June 21, 2011.



